
UPS, FedEx is Moving to 7-Day Delivery from January 1, 2020 
 
 
Hello everyone!   
 
This month let’s talk about “UPS, FedEx is Moving to 7-Day Delivery from 
January 1, 2020” 
 

UPS announced in July and FedEx announced in May, they will move to 7-day 
pickup and delivery from January 1, 2020. These will allow shippers to reach 
consumers faster with the products ordered over the weekend.” 
 
 
 
Happy shipping!  
 

Please contact us at： 

TEL：914-315-9314 

Website：wflyshipping.com 

E-mail：CS@wflyshipping.com 

WeChat：whitecloudflyship  

Facebook：https://www.facebook.com/wflyshipping/                                                                                  
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